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Docket No. 030-32883
License No. 42-25214-01

!

Technical Welding Laboratory, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. G. H. Donaldson i

President .

2815 Lilac
Pasadena, TX 77503 *

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 42-25214-01/93-01 ,

Thank you for your response of February 17, 1993, to our Notice of Violation,
issued on January 21, 1993, concerning activities conducted under NRC License
No. 42-25214-01. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the !

requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

After reviewing your letter, we agree with your conclusion that Violation B of
the January 21, 1993, Notice of Violation did not constitute a violation. We :
will adjust our records to reflect that no violation of regulatory
requirements occurred with respect to Violation B.

Your corrective actions associated with Violation A will be reviewed during
future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

C ' '!!nsd By
D.U.Cc3i35
Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: U. S. Virgin Island

bcc: Document Control Desk

CONCURRENCES: (SEE PAGE 2)
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